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Return to school on March 8th 

Thank you for all your hard work over the past few months supporting your children to learn at home. We are 
now looking forward to welcoming them back on Monday. Here are a few reminders. 

Please follow the procedures on the next page when entering the school premises, making sure that you are 
wearing a face covering and maintaining social distance. 

We have reviewed our arrangements for Y5/Y6 and EYFS children entering the school via the front gate. To 
improve social distancing, we have installed a new small gate just to the left of the main double gate. This is for 
Y5 and Y6 children and anyone who needs to access the school office. EYFS children should continue to enter via 
the double gates. 

Start and finish times are EXACTLY the same in December 2020: 

nursery arrive 9.05am and finish 2.55pm (via large double gate at front of school) 

reception arrive 9.05am and finish 3.10pm (via large double gate at front of school) 

Y1  arrive 9.00am and finish 3.05pm (via yellow gate on KS2 playground) 

Y2  arrive 8.50am and finish 2.55pm (via yellow gate on KS2 playground)) 

Y3  arrive 9.00am and finish 3.15pm (via back large gate on KS1 playground) 

Y4  arrive 8.50am and finish 3.05pm (via back large gate on KS1 playground) 

Y5  arrive 9.00am and finish 3.15pm (via small green gate at front of school) 

Y6  arrive 8.50am and finish 3.05pm (via small green gate at front of school) 

Children can wear PE kits on their PE days. Teachers will remind parents of these days next week. 

Please continue to check the school website regularly for updates. The weekly newsletter, The Friday Flyer can 
be found by clicking the news button and then 'school newsletter'. Government guidelines and other COVID 
related information can be found if you click the COVID button on the website's home page. 

We look forward to seeing the children on Monday! 
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2M 

Adults please wear a face 
covering when you enter 
the school premises (even 
when outside). 

Stay 2 metres away 
from other people when 
bringing your child 
through the school 
grounds. 

Just ONE adult at 
drop off and pick up 
times. 

 Children can wear a 
mask if they wish but it 
is not compulsory. 

Call the school office first 
before coming in – many 
queries can be dealt with over 
the phone including payments. 

To reduce the risk of 
passing on COVID to 
someone, follow NHS and 
government advice and 
‘Behave as if you have the 
virus’. 


